
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To All Parents 
 
Friday 13 March 2020 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Easter Trail – Friday 27 March 2020 – Win a VIP Family Ticket to see John 
Lawson’s Circus at Millets Farm 
 
The Manor Association of Parents (MAP) will be holding an Easter Trail on the last day of 
term, Friday 27 March at the end of the school day. 
 
Children are invited to take part in the Easter Trail where they will be hunting for clues 
around the school grounds.  There will be an Easter themed prize for all those who 
successfully complete the trail, as well as being entered into a prize draw to win one of 
three VIP family tickets to see John Lawson’s Circus at Millets Farm (24 - 30 May), 
complete with front row seats on a date of your choice, candy floss and popcorn!  Thank 
you to Millets Farm for their kind donation. 
 
The trail will take place between 3:45pm and 5:15pm with an entry fee of £3 per child, 
siblings of Manor pupils are welcome to join the fun.  In order to take part, parents will be 
responsible for their own children immediately after the school day ends.  Pupils in Year 
3 and above may complete the trail unsupervised, however pupils in Year 2 and 
below must be accompanied throughout by an adult. 
 
Parents of older pupils are welcome to either join them on the trail or wait in the Main Hall 
where refreshments will be served, in return for a small donation towards MAP. 
Donations of homemade cakes will also be gratefully received! 
 
To take part in the trail, please complete the online reply slip here on our website by 
Wednesday 25 March. The £3 entrance fee will be added to your school bill. 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of Manor Families taking part – Happy Easter! 

 
Best wishes 
 
 
Kerry Arnold 
Admissions and Marketing Assistant 

http://www.manorprep.org/Reply-Slips

